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Comments: The Forest Service should deny the permit for Perpetua Resource's Stibnite Gold Project and require

that the mine site be cleaned up. The Stibnite Gold Project, if it's allowed to move forward, would heavily

contaminate the River of No Return Wilderness with noise, construction vehicles, disturbances, and toxic

pollution, affecting several species of fish. A local Indian tribe, the Nez Perce, are trying to clean the site up and

stop the strip mining from taking place. I hope the Forest Service will back them.

Thank you,

Jamila Viandier


